LINE CHANGE CHARGE
Beginning on or after July 11, 2009, the rate for the Line Change Charge, First Line, which includes the service restoral fee, is scheduled to increase from $30 to $35. If you have questions regarding this change, please call your AT&T representative at 1.888.757.6500. Thank you for choosing AT&T.
